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IMPORTANT              

CALENDAR DATES   

 

Oct 15 

 Picture Day 

 

Oct 16 
State of School/ Title 1                      

with Ms. Montague            
 

Oct 16 and 17 
Fall Conferences  

 
Oct 17, 18 and 19 

NO SCHOOL 
Conferences 

 
Oct 31 

First Quarter Ends 

 
 

Cityview Community School  
3350 4th Street North               
Minneapolis, MN 55412                   
P 612. 668. 2270                          
F 612. 668. 2280 

FALL PARENT-TEACHERS CONFERENCES 

Tuesday, Oct. 16 from 4:00-7:00PM and   

Wednesday, Oct. 18th from 8:00-3:00PM  

Once in the Fall Semester and once in the Spring Semester, 

you will be invited to attend a parent- teacher conference 

about your child.  Please sign-up with your child’s teacher. 

It is important that you come to these conferences to:                              

-Hear how well your child is doing in school                                                                                                                        

-Learn how to help with your child's progress                                                                                                                     

-Get to know your child's teacher                                                                                                                                          

-Work with the teacher to develop an Individualized Learning 

Plan for your child                                                                                                                                            

-Share your concerns for your child's education and assist in developing a plan to meet those 

needs. 

Additional conferences/meetings may be scheduled with the teacher during the school year 

at either you or the teacher's request. Please feel free to contact your child's teacher at (612) 

668-2270. We look forward to seeing all our families at conferences! 

Fall School Picture Day is           
Monday, October 15th  in the               
School Multi-Purpose Room 

School pictures are taken once in the Fall and in the Spring.  Fall picture will  be Monday, October 

15th in the Multi-Purpose Room.  ALL STUDENTS MUST WEAR THEIR SCHOOL UNIFORM FOR 

FALL PICTURE DAY.  In the Spring, students can wear nice clothes besides their uniform.  The School 

does not have change, please bring exact change for picture day. 



 

 

 

 

 

OUR                    

EXPECTATIONS   

**************           

*Be Respectful   

*Be Responsible  

*Be Safe  

*Be a Superstar! 

*Just Believe! 

Be Respectful * Be Responsible * Be Safe * Be a Superstar! * Just Believe!     
******************************************************************

After school  program starts Monday, October 22nd and  classes 
are in session Monday and Wednesday from 2:35-5:15PM for 
Kindergarten– 5th Grade. 

After School applications were sent home to families.  Applications are 
due ASAP into the front office. Program highlights include: small class 
sizes, enrichment activities, transportation, light snack, and GEMS/ GISE 
award-winning science instructions. 

If your child turned in an application, please be on the look out for bus information. 

For more information, please contact Ms. Terry at 612. 668. 2270 or Terry.Tyler@mpls.k12.mn.us. 

Home & School Connection:  Working Together for School Success 

A small note from Principal Renee Montague 

Did you know?  Cityview is a Turnaround Arts School! 

We are beginning our third year as a Turnaround Arts school!  The aim of Turnaround Arts is to 

empower schools with proven arts strategies to improve student achievement. These strategies 

include innovative art, dance, theater, media arts, and music programs, arts integration across 

subject areas, arts resources, and high-profile artist mentors.  

Arts education has been shown through numerous studies to be an important part of education as a whole 

and able to give students tools for success. Decades of research show that arts-engaged students perform 

better than their peers!  Keep an eye out for future whole-school events and classroom events that will 

highlight this great focus of our school! 

MPS Early Childhood Family Education (ECFE) at Cityview School is fun and affordable 
classes for parents and children birth to kindergarten enrollment.  ECFE classes are 
an opportunity for parents and children to play and learn together. Parents engage 
with their child in fun learning activities. Then, while children continue their 
discovery, parents meet to discuss child development and parenting.  

● Adventures in Parenting (Birth-K enrollment), Thursdays 9:30-11:30AM 

● Threes and Fours (3-4 years old), Thursdays 1:00-3:00PM 

● STEM (3-4 years old), Fridays 9:00-11:00AM 

Register TODAY at ecfe.mpls.k12.mn.us or call 612. 668.2127.                                                                                                          
Fees are based on a sliding scale and no one is turned away. 


